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" You’re not in 
Kansas anymore: 

Baylor 
Engineering in 
China 2009" 

 

Richard W. 
Campbell 

 Lecturer in Mechanical 
Engineering, Baylor 

University  

Wednesday, October 7,  2009, 12:20 PM, 312 Rogers Bldg. 

Abstract:  The accomplishments and activities of Baylor engineering and business students participating in the i5 
program in China in 2009.  Some observations on why China is important to the West, what students can gain 
from the experience, how we are different and how that poses challenges as Christians. 
 
Richard W.  Campbell’s Web Site 
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B.E.A.R.S. Home Page:  http://www.ecs.baylor.edu/engineering/bears/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 


